## Communication Chair Message *Leonie Gordon, M.D.*



Tracers is our opportunity to communicate with all our diplomates. We want to make this electronic newsletter relevant to your practice of nuclear medicine and molecular imaging. We try to present focused articles and messages from the executive director and various committee chairs on issues that we feel are important and relevant to nuclear medicine/molecular imaging practice. There has been much change in our field and medicine over the last few years. American Board of Nuclear Medicine has been very active since there have been many requirements for us to comply with as a member of the American Board of Medical Specialties (ABMS). Many of the changes have been driven by healthcare reform and increased public scrutiny of medicine in

general. ABMS reports individually the Maintenance of Certification (MOC) status of diplomates of its Member Boards on its public website. Many of the changes have been driven by healthcare reform and increased public scrutiny of medicine in general.

We want to enhance communication with our readers and diplomats and always welcome any ideas and suggestions for improvement.



